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Term    Autumn     September 2022 
 

Mars Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It was so lovely this week to welcome all of the children back 

into school and hear about your exciting summer adventures. 

In English this term we will be using the books My secret war 

diary and Carrie’s war to explore what life was like for children 

during the Second World war 

In Maths we will be exploring place value and the four 

number operations. 

This term we will be building on our topic of Empire and 

looking at the ideas surrounding Conflict 

This will include some questions like How can I make a 

difference?  Does slavery still impact society? How is gravity 

different on the moon? Should we all be equal? And What will 

Banksy do next?  

Mars Class will be swimming at the school pool at Yoxford and 

Peasenhall this half term on Tuesday afternoons starting on 13 

September. 

The class will be swimming weekly so please make sure they 

have their swimming kits in school. Their swimming kit should 

be a one-piece swimming costume (no bikinis or tankinis), 

towel, goggles and a swimming hat. 

 

Any questions, please feel free to contact me or speak to me 

at drop off/pick up. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Youngman, Miss Hooper and Mr Arlow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Tuesday – PE 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 Gates open at 8:20 

 School begins at 8:30 

 New end of school 

day time – 3:15 

 PE will be on a 

Tuesday. 

 Swimming starts 13th 

September. 
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